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June 21, 1982

Mr. W. T. Crow

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Uranium Process Licensing Section
Washington D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Crow:

The Mayor and City Council have reviewed the radiological survey
at the West Lake Landfill and would like to know if the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission will take further action with regard to the
findings of the survey.

I will look forward to hearing from you in the near future.
Sincerely,

Mok G- b

Martin J. Corcoran
Administrator
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cc: Mayor
Members of City Council
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